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Certificate Winners        

Please look at Facebook to see your child with their 

certificate! 

 

Starfish           - Evie 

Turtles             - Maya 

Penguins           - Joey 

Seahorses        - Isla 

Dolphins           - No certificate 

Seals                -     Katie 

 

Attendance 

Attendance for last week was  

Puffins  -       93.8% 

Starfish  -    95.3% 

Turtles  -       82.3%  

Penguins  -       96.7%  

Seahorses -       97.7% 

Dolphins  -       96.4% 

Seals  -       88.9%  
 

Fun Club Activities 

Monday           –   Indoor Free Play 

Tuesday          –   Arts and Crafts 

Wednesday     –   Board Games 

Thursday        –   Painting 

Friday            –   Movie night 

 

We love reading at West Cliff! – New Year Plea! 

We are loving reading our new books so thank you to 

everyone who has donated books to our classes to 

enjoy.  Thank you to our new mystery donors who sent 

us books this week !         

 

Whole School - https://amzn.eu/7ul8UeF  

Year 3 - https://amzn.eu/iuQhJyG  

Year 4 - https://amzn.eu/h5As7qu  

Year 5 - https://amzn.eu/3ycVQXJ  

Year 6 - https://amzn.eu/3KUMWPp  
 

 

 

Covid Update – much better!         

Happily we are down to only one covid case today so 

hopefully the wave across Puffins, Starfish and 

Turtles seems to have passed. Hopefully after half 

term this will remain the case and we will be able to 

start clubs again and get rid of bubbles on the 

playground        

 

Clubs  

Unless you are told otherwise, clubs will be starting 

back as normal on Monday 28th February when the 

children return from half term.  😊  

 

Peat Rigg 

Our Y5 children are currently having a fantastic time 

at Peat Rigg – look at Facebook for the fabulous 

photos 😊  

 

New Headteacher 

We have begun the recruitment process for the new 

headteacher this week.  The job has been advertised 

and we will keep you updated as soon as we have 

appointed someone 😊 I promise you will love them!  

 

Number Day 

Thank you to everyone who supported Number Day – 

there were some amazing costumes 😊  

We raised an amazing  £145.00 for the NSPCC 😊  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christina Zanelli 

Headteacher 

https://amzn.eu/7ul8UeF
https://amzn.eu/iuQhJyG
https://amzn.eu/h5As7qu
https://amzn.eu/3ycVQXJ
https://amzn.eu/3KUMWPp

